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Arkansas Soil and Water Education 
Conference – January 31, 2018: 
Jonesboro, Arkansas
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The September 2017 edition of the Arkansas Water Resources Center newsletter notes the upcoming date 
for the 2018 Arkansas Soil and Water Education Conference (“Conference”).

The 20th annual conference will be held on January 31, 2018 at the Arkansas State University Convocation 
Center in Jonesboro, Arkansas.

The newsletter states that the conference will “address the latest issues and trends in soil and water 
conservation.” A vendor tradeshow will also be held.

Information about the conference and opportunities to participate in the tradeshow can be obtained by 
contacting Chris Jones at chrisjones@astate.edu.
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